Memorandum

Date: September 27, 2017

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County
of Santa Barbara

From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director

Subject: Continue ltem Request, Item A -11, File
No.17-00748, Professional Services Agreement Regarding
Preliminary Documents for the San Ysidro Road at US 101
Interchange Improvement Project; County Project No. 740031;
Federal-Aid Project No. HPLUL — 6090(048); First Supervisorial
District

CC: Chris Sneddon, Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation

The Public Works Department requests the Board of Supervisors continue the
above referenced item from the October 3, 2017 Agenda to the October 17, 2017
Agenda while we await signatures from the State approving documents required
to be filed for Federal funding.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010.

Thank you,



